
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:   INFORMATION  {       }                      ACTION  {   X   }                      CLOSED MEETING  {        } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 Consideration of Overnight Field Trips 
 
 
BACKGROUND: FCCLA State Leadership Conference 
 April 6-9, 2017 
 Virginia Beach, Virginia 
 
 FBLA State Conference 

 April 7-9, 2017 

 Reston, Virginia 
 
 MES 7th Grade 

 May 4-5, 2017 
 Williamsburg & Virginia Beach, Virginia 
 
 VES 7th Grade 
 May 26-27, 2017 
 Washington DC 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recommend approval of these field trips. 
 No eligible student will be denied participation due to inability to pay. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 7, 2017  VES.…………..…….………..……………………………….………….….……AGENDA ITEM:  16-17:  15.-B. 





















 
 
411 Church St. 
Millboro, VA 24460 
February 24, 2017 
 
Mrs. Sue Hirsh  
Bath County School Board 
P.O. Box 67 
Warm Springs, Virginia 24484 
 
Mrs. Sue Hirsh & Bath County School Board: 
 
The seventh grade class at Millboro Elementary School wishes to visit Virginia Beach for their class field trip.  
This trip is scheduled for May 4th and 5th. As in the past it is scheduled for dates that do not conflict with the 
SOL tests or the preparation thereof.  The class will be chaperoned by members of the staff of Millboro 
Elementary School, as well as several non-staff members.   
 
The seventh grade’s visit with the following sites has been planned: 
 
Thursday, May 4 
10:00-12:30 – Virginia Air and Space Museum 
1:00-3:00 - Virginia Aquarium and Marine Science Museum 
3:00-6:30 – The Adventure Park at Virginia Aquarium  
7:00 – Captain George’s Seafood Buffet 
 
Friday, May 5 
9:00-6:00 - Busch Gardens  
 
To date, the seventh grade has funding available in their class fund. However, additional fundraising is being 
conducted. Costs thus far (approx) include $1,072 for lodging, $756 for tickets to Busch Gardens, $700 for 
Captain George’s, and $180 for the Virginia Aquarium, totaling $2,708. At this point, 15 students, four staff 
members (including bus driver), and three non-staff members will be attending.   
 
The seventh grade class would appreciate your support and approval of this field trip.  The students will be able to 
participate in many cultural and educational experiences not otherwise available to them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joey Crawford 
 
 






